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7th December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
A member of our school community has suggested that we do something to raise money for local homeless 
people, to help them during the festive season.  We have therefore decided to support the charity Porchlight 
as they provide shelter and support for people in and around our local area.  Please see attached some 
information about the charity. 
 
We are asking if children could please bring in a £1 donation, in a sealed envelope on Christmas Jumper day, 
which is Wednesday 9th December.  Extra donations will be gratefully received. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Butler 
Head of School 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Article 24 

You have the right to the best health care 

possible, safe water to drink, nutritious 

food, a clean and safe environment, and 

information to help you stay well. 
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